Sharla Dillon

From: Jerry Kettles

Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2012 2;25 PM

To: Sharla Dillon

Subject: Administrative Closure - Docket No. 12-00014

Sharla — As noted below, the Petitioners have requested to withdraw their Petition based upon their election of market
regulation. Because this matter has not been before the Directors and no interventions have been filed, this docket
should be closed.

Thanks,

Jerry Kettles

Chief, Economic Analysis & Policy Division

Tennessee Regulatory Authority

jerry.kettles@tn.gov

615.741.2791 x153

From: Carlos Black

Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2012 2:23 PM

To: Sharla Dillon

Cc: Jerry Kettles

Subject: FW: Docket No. 12-00014; Level 3 Communications, LLC Financing Petition

Sharla,

Level 3 Communications, LLC (see below) has provided documentation requesting the Authority administratively close
the above-referenced docket.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.
cch

From: Burt, Danielle [mailto:Danielle.Burt@bingham.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2012 1:18 PM

To: Carlos Black
Cc: Wang, Catherine
Subject: Docket No. 12-00014; Level 3 Communications, LLC Financing Petition

Mr. Black:

Level 3 Communications, LLC requests that the Tennessee Regulatory Authority close Docket No. 12-00014 in
connection with its request for approval to participate in a financing arrangement. On January 11, 2012, Level 3
Communications, LLC filed a letter electing to operate pursuant to market regulation which was assigned Docket No. 12-
00001. Given this election, Level 3 Communications, LLC understands that Tennessee Regulatory Authority approval is
not required to consummate the financing transaction described in Docket No. 12-00014.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions.

Best Regards, Danielle

Print Less —> Go Green

Danielle Burt



Counsel

T 202.373.6039

F 202.373.6001
danielle.burt@bingham.com

BINGHAM

Bingham McCutchen LLP
2020 K Street NW
Washington, DC 20006-1806

Confidentiality Notice: The information in this e-mail (including attachments, if any) is considered
confidential and is intended only for the recipient(s) listed above. Any review, use, disclosure, distribution
or copying of this e-mail is prohibited except by or on behalf of the intended recipient. If you have
received this email in error, please notify me immediately by reply email, delete this email, and do not
disclose its contents to anyone.

Bingham McCutchen LLP Circular 230 Notice: To ensure compliance with IRS requirements, we inform you
that any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this communication is not intended or written to be used,
and cannot be used by any taxpayer, for the purpose of avoiding any federal tax penalties. Any legal
advice expressed in this message is being delivered to you solely for your use in connection with the
matters addressed herein and may not be relied upon by any other person or entity or used for any other
purpose without our prior written consent.



